
September 12, 2006 
 
To: PC TEST Engineering Labs 
 
From:   John Spall 
 Staff Engineer 
 Novatel Wireless 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
This letter is to attest to the fact that Novatel Wireless is requesting a Class II permissive 
change to the FCC Grant for ID# PKRNVWES720. 
 
This letter attests to the fact that this Permissive Change is required as the EVDO 
technology/functionality has been activated due to an upgrade in Firmware. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
John Spall 
Novatel Wireless 
9645 Scranton Road 
Suite 205 
San Diego, CA 92121 


